
Local Notice to Mariners      

 

 
   
 

2024 / 2025 Darwin Waterfront – New Years Eve 
Fireworks Display  

Notification 

Port Users are advised of two Fireworks display’s being held on Darwin Waterfront for the New Years 
Celebrations. 

Date of activity:   Tuesday 31st December 2024 – Wednesday 1st January 2025 

Time of activity: • Tuesday 31st December 2024 - 8:30 pm to 9:30 pm 

• Tuesday 31st December 2024 - 11:30 pm to Wednesday 1st January 
2025 until 12:30 am 

Location of activity: Darwin Waterfront Breakwater (see map attached) 

Assets/ Vessels 
involved 

None 

Description of Activity: Two Fireworks Display’s  

Port users are advised that closed waters will be established on Tuesday 31 

December 2024 at the Darwin Waterfront, extending 75 meters out from the 

firing point on the sea wall into Kitchener Bay, from 8:30 pm 31 December 

2024 until 0100 hours on Wednesday 1 January 2025. 

The A / Regional Harbourmaster directs that entry into or transit through, the 

part of the port waters within the safety zone is prohibited to all persons and 

vessels, except those engaged in the fireworks display and vessels under the 

control of Darwin Port or the NT Police. 

Conducted by: Howard & Sons Pyrotechnics 

Communication:  Radio  

                              Mobile  Marc Jamieson – 0413 432 213 

Additional information Contact: Company Director Andrew Howard – 0419 270 535 or 

To Port Users Location Darwin Waterfront 

Date of issue 17 December 2024 Ref number NtM 2024 - 115 



      

 

 
 

andrew@howardsfireworks.com.au 

Cancel this notice on:   01:00 am 1st January 2025 

 

Jon Abbey 

A/Regional Harbourmaster – Darwin 

 

 

Fireworks zones on the Darwin Waterfront Breakwater 

 

 

 

 

 

 



      

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


